
TulalipCares.org

Tulalip Charitable Contributions Funds Distribution Report

NAME OF AGENCY:

ADDRESS:  
CONTACT:

GENERAL GOALS:

SPECIFIC USE FOR THIS AWARD:

disclaimer:  These reports are at times summaries of content provided by the recipient, not always complete quoted material.

Hope Unlimited
P.O. Box 416, Stanwood, WA  98292
(360) 428-4777;  http://www.hopeunlimitedwa.org

The purpose of helping people in need of comfort, encouragement, and 
hope. Their first project was to come alongside couples who were needing 
to replenish the vitality in their relationships and marriages.

This letter is to communicate that we have just completed the purchase of 17 turn out coats for the 
Northwest Incident Chaplains. The grant of -from the Tulalip Cares Charitable Fund has made this purchase 
possible.  The coats not only are providing protection from the cold winter season, but professional 
identification and appearance for the chaplain. The NWIS chaplains play a significant role in assisting fire 
and law enforcement as together with them we endeavor to serve in the North Snohomish County and 
Camano Island communities. 

Thank you again for your significant help in making these coats a reality.  Please see the attached photos.








